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U P D A T E :    

G R O C E R Y  S T O R E  I N C I D E N T  -  S A N T E E   

 

 

Detectives with the Santee Sheriff's Station are continuing to investigate an 

incident that occurred at a Vons in the 9600 block of Mission Gorge Road.  On 

Saturday, May 2nd a man was photographed by customers wearing a white hood 

inside the grocery store.  These photos were posted and circulated online.  

Detectives have identified the man in the images and will continue their 

follow up of the incident.   

The Sheriff's Department would like to thank the public for their assistance 

and cooperation with this incident.  
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